
  Microwaveactivity from the island of Helgoland
                                 JO34WE
Rolf, DK2ZF, and  myself will try to activate the rare square JO34 on 10- and perhaps 
also on 24 GHz. We plan to be QRV on 16th and 17th of june. Please observe the 
ON4KST- chat, we cannot make any skeds because if there are heavy storms the ferry 
to the island will be suspended. Our holiday home will be on the edge of the cliff 
about 30m above sea-level with good takeoff  (at least I hope so) between 30 and 150 
degrees azimuth. To make QSOs to other directions possible we will look for 
opportunities.

Let´s cross the fingers for some propagations via rain- scatter!



Please send an e- mail with the QSO- datas and the mailing address to dl6naa@t-
online.de to request a QSL- card for a complete contact. 
 We will confirm all finished QSOs directly, we don´t need cards from our partners.

73
Rene, DL6NAA (DL0AR)
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